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Digital India and the Poor 2020-04-21
digital india and the poor examines how the poor are
evoked in contemporary indian political discourse it
studies the ways in which the disadvantaged are
accounted for in the increasingly digitised political
economy commercial and public policy media and academic
research this book interrogates the category of the
poor in india and how they have come to be classified
in economic and policy documents over the past few
decades explores the influential digital education
technology experiments conducted in indian slums from
the late 1990s now popularly known as the hole in the
wall experiments discusses financial inclusion
initiatives predominantly as they converged between
2014 and 2017 such as the jan dhan yojana the aadhaar
project and the banknote demonetisation presents an in
depth study of the bearing of technology on domestic
employment in india the book will be of great interest
to scholars and researchers of south asian studies
politics political science and sociology technology
studies linguistics and development studies

The Politics of the Poor in
Contemporary India 2018-02
based on diverse sorts of data and fieldwork in india
this book analyses how the poor participate in a
democracy

Is India's Economic Growth Leaving
the Poor Behind? 2002
abstract there has been much debate about how much
india s poor have shared in the economic growth
unleashed by economic reforms in the 1990s datt and
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ravallion argue that india has probably maintained its
1980s rate of poverty reduction in the 1990s however
there is considerable diversity in performance across
states this holds some important clues for
understanding why economic growth has not done more for
india s poor india s economic growth in the 1990s has
not been occurring in the states where it would have
the most impact on poverty nationally if not for the
sectoral and geographic imbalance of growth the
national rate of growth would have generated a rate of
poverty reduction that was double india s historical
trend rate states with relatively low levels of initial
rural development and human capital development were
not well suited to reduce poverty in response to
economic growth the study s results are consistent with
the view that achieving higher aggregate economic
growth is only one element of an effective strategy for
poverty reduction in india the sectoral and geographic
composition of growth is also important as is the need
to redress existing inequalities in human resource
development and between rural and urban areas this
paper a product of the poverty team development
research group is part of a larger effort in the
department to better understand the relationship
between economic growth and poverty the authors may be
contacted at gdatt worldbank org or mravallion
worldbank org

Poor and Pregnant in New Delhi, India
2017-07-12
in this innovative contribution to the study of food
gender and power helen vallianatos meticulously
documents cultural values and beliefs dietary
practaices and the nutritional and health status of
mothers in indian squatter settlements she explores
both large scale forces incorporating critical medical
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anthropology and feminist theory into a biocultural
paradigm and the local and individual choices new delhi
women make in interpreting cultural dietary norms based
on their reproductive histories socioeconomic status
family structure and other specific conditions her
findings have significant implications for nutritional
and medical anthropology and development studies and
her innovative research design serves as a model for
multi method studies that use participatory research
principles combine quantitative and qualitative
investigations and interpret diverse types of data

Making the Poor Free? 2015-10-01
while handing over the first set of 12 digit unique
identification numbers to ten tribal families of
tembhli a dusty village tucked away in a far corner of
maharashtra the then prime minister manmohan singh said
uid will help hundreds of people in india whose pride
was hurt for so many years because of the lack of an
identity this will be their source of recognition from
now on the aadhaar scheme since its inception has been
operating without parliamentary approval and thus the
supreme court of india held that aadhaar cannot be made
mandatory for availing public services in india this
book therefore is an attempt to understand how aadhaar
will make india s poor free fifteen chapters describe
the evolution of different schemes of the indian
government that have sought to provide identification
enrolment to and functioning of aadhaar and the legal
framework involved in the process this book is an in
depth analysis of this unique and controversial
programme in india das maintains that while the aadhaar
programme s contribution in the implementation of pds
mgnregs education and public health can only be modest
it will be in a position to create a platform for
greater financial inclusion of the poor
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Housing India’s Urban Poor 1800-1965
2020-05-12
the hinge of this book is 15 august 1947 the day india
became independent the new leaders of the nation
formulated many goals for india s speedy development
among these was the promise to provide all urban
citizens with decent housing and thus to clear all
slums this promise structures this book it is divided
into two sets of questions the first one refers to the
past it was apparently necessary to express concern
about the poor housing and sanitary provisions for many
citizens before 1947 what was hence the situation of
urban living during the approximately 150 years of
colonial rule what measures were taken or not taken for
improvement the promise to provide decent housing in
independent india structures the second part of this
book through a second set of questions what were the
public actions to bring the promise nearer by what has
been realized what faded away finally the analysis ends
in the mid 1960s when the role of public actors with
regard to housing and the living environment diminished
and the idea of self help and just marginal
improvements of hut areas gained ground finally some
answers to the question why indian society has as yet
not been able to find adequate answers to the lack of
decent housing for a majority of its citizens are
formulated the book brings detailed in depth knowledge
on urban housing and sanitation on several indian
cities together in a comparative manner and places this
local knowledge in a broader context crossing urban
borders please note this title is co published with
manohar publishers new delhi taylor francis does not
sell or distribute the hardback in india pakistan nepal
bhutan bangladesh and sri lanka
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Voices of the Poor 2000
el libro recoge la voz de mas de 40 000 personas pobres
de 50 paises y es la primera parte de la serie
denominada la voz de los pobres para este estudio se
utilizan metodos participatorios y cualitativos de
investigacion y presenta de manera muy directa a traves
de la propia voz de las personas pobres las realidades
de su vida la mayoria considera que esta en peores
condiciones y tiene mas inseguridad que antes

Financial Access of the Urban Poor in
India 2017-03-22
this book focuses on the issue of financial exclusion
with particular reference to the urban informal sector
in india continuing the work of its predecessor the
current government of india is also placing
considerable importance on driving policy initiatives
for financial inclusion however financial exclusion in
urban areas especially of the lower strata of the
society has not received the attention it deserves from
researchers and policymakers even though urban poverty
and deprivations are of considerable importance in the
present indian context the challenges of financial
inclusion and accessibility in the urban areas differ
substantially from those found in the rural regions
given the fact that the possibility of physical access
to financial services is much higher in urban areas in
order to provide a macro perspective the book begins
with an analysis of the unit record data on nature and
extent of financial inclusion and access to credit in
urban india based on debt and investment survey data
59th and 70th rounds provided by the national sample
survey office nsso in subsequent steps the book
discusses findings from a primary survey carried out in
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the state of karnataka of self employed persons engaged
in informal services sector this exercise has helped to
comprehend the ways in which they currently meet their
financial needs for different income generating
purposes the terms and conditions under which they do
so and the challenges that remained for possible
interventions experiences of other developing nations
in their attempts to ensure financial inclusion and the
lesson learnt thereby are the other highlights of the
book

Improving Access to Finance for
India's Rural Poor 2006-01-01
annotation this book examines the current level and
pattern of access to finance for india s rural
households evaluates various approaches for delivering
financial services analyzes what lies behind the lack
of adequate financial access and identifies what it
would take to improve access to finance

Membership Based Organizations of the
Poor 2007-05-07
this highly topical volume with contributions from
leading experts in the field explores a variety of
questions about membership based organizations of the
poor analyzing their success and failure and the
internal and external factors that play a part it uses
studies from both developed and developing countries
put together by a group of prestigious editors the
contributors address a range of questions including
what structures and activities characterize mbops what
is meant by success and what factors account for
success what are the internal governance structure and
leadership and external policy environment factors that
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account for success are these factors replicable across
countries or even within countries what are the
constraints to successful mbops expanding or to new
ones being formed what sort of policy environment
enables the success of mbops and the formation of
successful mbops what types of institutional reforms
are needed to ensure the representation of the poor
through their own mbos this is an insightful work that
will be invaluable for students and researchers
studying or working in the areas of international and
development economics and development studies

Poor Quality Pharmaceuticals in
Global Public Health 2020-01-16
this book aims to clarify the global aspects of poor
quality pharmaceuticals generic products in particular
becoming complicated through the process of impact
international medical products anti counterfeiting
taskforce organized by the initiative of the world
health organization who in 2006 the findings from this
book provide a long term perspective to policymakers
this book discusses from the following points
industrial standardization healthcare market
accessibility motivation on supply side who medicines
policy and intellectual property rights standardization
regulates the quality and enabled the generic medicines
spreading to developing emerging countries through
technology transfer however quality is a part of cost
and reflected to price when a healthcare service market
is divided according to wealth gap compliance to
standardization for quality on supply side is divided
accordingly thus poor quality pharmaceuticals are
prevalent worldwide generic pharmaceuticals are
essential resources in public health the who has been
involved in the dispute around the intellectual
property rights under its intention to promote the new
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drug development for neglected diseases global pandemic
of aids is a critical factor to accelerate the
confusion this created feelings of distrust among
developing emerging countries against developed
countries if the who was in favour of developed
countries in addition to that an easy and optimistic
start of impact stirred up conflicts of interests in
the international community the problem of poor quality
pharmaceuticals became more complicated through the
conflicts on intellectual property rights patented
drugs to generic drugs a key for quality generic
products is the formation of a single healthcare
service market where good motivation on supply side
together with fair competitiveness with patented
pharmaceuticals and equitable access to services both
for the rich and the poor are ensured political
commitment to investment and regulatory infrastructure
for the market is crucial

Public Policy and the Rural Poor in
India 1985
study of small farmers development agency in medak and
east godavari districts andhra pradesh

The Preferential Option for the Poor
beyond Theology 2016-10-15
since the 1973 publication of gustavo gutiérrez s
groundbreaking work a theology of liberation liberation
theology s central premise of the preferential option
for the poor has become one of the most important yet
controversial theological themes of the twentieth
century as the situation for many of the world s poor
worsens it becomes ever more important to ensure that
the option for the poor remains not only a vibrant
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theological concept but also a practical framework for
living out the gift and challenge of christian faith
the preferential option for the poor beyond theology
draws on a diverse group of contributors to explore how
disciplines as varied as law economics politics the
environment science liberal arts film and education can
help us understand putting a commitment to the option
for the poor into practice the central focus of the
book revolves around the question how can one live a
christian life in a world of destitution the
contributors address the theological concept of the
option for the poor as well as the ways it can shape
our social economic political educational and
environmental approaches to poverty their creative
examples serve as an inspiration to all those who are
seeking to put their talents at the service of human
need and the building of a more just and humane world

Integrating the Rural Poor Into
Markets 2004
this volume provides a reform agenda for liberalisation
and what needs to be done to bring the rural poor into
interaction with markets so that they can tap the
opportunities that market based liberalisation throws
up

Letters from India 1911
the sixty years between 1773 and 1833 determined
british paramountcy in india those years were formative
too for british eurasians by the 1820s eurasians were
an identifiable and vocal community of significant
numbers particularly in the main presidency towns they
were valuable to the administration of government
although barred in the main from higher office the
ambition of their educated elite was to be accepted as
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british subjects not to be treated as native indians an
ambition which was finally rejected in the 1830s

Poor Relations 2013-12-16
increasing concern has been expressed by third world
leaders and international organizations alike over the
growing gap between rich and poor nations between 1950
and 1980 alone the per capita income gap between low
income and industrialized countries grew from 3 677 to
9 648 in addition within the developing nations
themselves an ever widening gap separates the rich from
the poor other evidence suggests that middle income
countries may be gaining on the rich countries some
research shows that the gap in education and health is
narrowing rather rapidly and studies of domestic
inequality have revealed that growth with equity has
occurred in a number of developing nations that have
committed themselves to such a policy this volume
presents the evidence for both sides of the debate it
begins by stating the conventional wisdom that
international and internal gaps are widening and goes
on to examine the major explanations offered which
focus on culture urban bias dependency and world system
analysis the book then presents empirical studies on
the existence and causes of the gap as well as key case
studies that challenge the conventional wisdom unique
in its objectivity this text does not seek to serve
either side of the debate but instead draws upon the
best research in the field to highlight major issues
and to present studies that have subjected the
differing perspectives to rigorous empirical analysis
it will prove especially useful in courses on third
world development political economy comparative
politics development economics the sociology of
development and related topics
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The Gap Between Rich And Poor
2019-07-15
this is a commemorative volume published by advaita
ashrama a publication house of ramakrishna math belur
math being a part of swami vivekananda s 150th birth
anniversary publications it is a collection of
revealing articles on this great personality by writers
from all walks of life and they present vivekananda as
that turning point in modern history which will usher a
new era of hope peace and living spirituality the world
over

Vivekananda as the Turning Point
2010-11-29
first published in 1989 this book deals with the impact
of cereal production upon the third world specifically
modern varieties mvs using evidence from plant breeding
economics and nutrition science the authors seek to
pinpoint what has been achieved what has gone wrong and
what needs to be done in future although the technical
innovations of mvs mean more employment cheaper food
and less risk for small farmers the reduction in crop
diversity increases the risk of danger from pests and
though mvs enlarge cereal stocks many are too poor to
afford them the book concludes that technical
breakthroughs alone won t solve deep rooted social
problems and that only new policies and research
priorities will increase the choices assets and power
of the rural poor

New Seeds and Poor People 2011-03-15
why has there not been more progress with reducing
poverty in india patrons of the poor offers a rich and
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contemporary account of politics and policymaking in
india as it seeks to provide an answer to this vital
question despite unprecedented economic growth the last
twenty years have witnessed a growing divergence across
indian states in terms of their poverty alleviation
records in that context and given that state
governments are responsible for a wide range of
redistributive policies this book analyses trends in
state politics and policymaking based on the analysis
it explains why some indian states have managed to
reduce poverty more effectively than others using
detailed case studies from karnataka and tamil nadu the
author examines the policymaking processes and
political histories of these states he argues that
patterns of caste dominance combined with the degree of
competition in populist policies can significantly
explain whether states adopt pro poor policies or not
lakshman s analysis combines a deep reading of state
specific political and sociological data with a range
of interviews with top political leaders senior
bureaucrats and academics to corroborate his core
argument

Patrons of the Poor 2007-02-03
based on research presented at the harvard business
school s first ever conference on business approaches
to poverty alleviation business solutions for the
global poor brings together perspectives from leading
academics and corporate non profit and public sector
managers the contributors draw on practical and dynamic
how to insights from leading bop ventures from more
than twenty countries world wide this important volume
reflects poverty s multi faceted nature and a broad
range of actors multinational and local businesses
entrepreneurs civil society organizations and
governments that play a role in its alleviation
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Business Solutions for the Global
Poor 2012-03-27
the winners of the nobel prize in economics upend the
most common assumptions about how economics works in
this gripping and disruptive portrait of how poor
people actually live why do the poor borrow to save why
do they miss out on free life saving immunizations but
pay for unnecessary drugs in poor economics abhijit v
banerjee and esther duflo two award winning mit
professors answer these questions based on years of
field research from around the world called marvelous
rewarding by the wall street journal the book offers a
radical rethinking of the economics of poverty and an
intimate view of life on 99 cents a day poor economics
shows that creating a world without poverty begins with
understanding the daily decisions facing the poor

Poor Economics 2011-07-01
more than three billion people in the world live on
less than two and a half u s dollars per person per day
in this book gary fields explains how the poor work how
they have improved their self employment earning
opportunities how poor country governments can
stimulate more inclusive economic growth and how they
can be aided

Making services work for poor people
2006-12-11
the embarrassing living conditions of more than one
billion poor people in developing countries in
combination with the increasing gap of living standards
between the poor and the rich has provided a strong
motivation for development policy to change this
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situation from its beginning policy has aimed for
stimulating economic growth in order to improve living
conditions for everyone the endurance of poverty
however has motivated to extend the traditional growth
is good for the poor by a more targeted policy that
combines growth with a particular emphasis on improving
the situation of the poor this is exactly the objective
of pro poor growth a term that became popular during
the late 1990s and which seemed to dominate the stage
with the propagation of the millennium development
goals including its goal to halve poverty by 2015 this
volume contains six papers that address various core
issues of pro poor growth policies these papers were
presented at the annual meeting of the research
committee development economics ausschuss
entwicklungsländer des vereins für socialpolitik in
2005 papers were lively discussed at the meeting and
later on improved by comments from anonymous referees
all authors have done extensive research in the field
of pro poor growth including field studies accordingly
their contributions reflecting this knowledge and
proficiency pick up recent developments in the field
the discussion of most appropriate pro poor growth
policies is an ongoing process which has been
documented by a growing literature the value added of
the present volume is obviously not to be more
comprehensive than others but rather to continue the
line of work by bringing some recent research findings
with a focus on policy relevance and empirical
substantiation to a broader audience

Working Hard, Working Poor 2011-03-08
liverpool 1934 hester lowe agrees to act as governess
to spoilt self willed little lonnie hetherington smith
when they leave india to live with lonnie s elderly
aunt in shaw street liverpool hester speedily realises
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that her new employer dislikes her niece and means to
make life uncomfortable for both of them things improve
a little when they meet the poor but happy bailey
family who live in a court off heyworth street hester
likes dick bailey very much but her employer does not
permit followers whilst lonnie and young ben bailey are
deadly enemies then the regime in shaw street changes
and hester is forced to leave the comforts of a middle
class household to make her own way in what is to her a
strange country poor little rich girl is sure to please
the huge and growing fanbase of one of the most popular
saga authors in the country with more than two million
books sold nationwide

Pro-poor Growth: Policy and Evidence
1825
this important volume advocates a pro poor growth
strategy where the poor also participate directly as
subjects in development the contributors maintain that
a critical element in this process is social
mobilization where organizations of the poor work in
partnership with a restructured state and a socially
responsible private sector they see a new political
space for this in the current attempts at
decentralization which are also aimed at developing
power to the people to illustrate these possibilities
the volume presents six case studies from india
pakistan sri lanka nepal and bangladesh together they
show how new social movements and organizations of the
poor are converging with efforts to decentralize and to
share power at the local level this volume breaks new
ground by investigating in depth the three important
agendas of governance decentralization devolution and
poverty eradication and by highlighting how they can be
coordinated to fashion a genuinely pro poor macro micro
development strategy
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Poor Little Rich Girl 2004-01-01
nowhere is the injustice of the global distribution of
income and wealth more palpable than in health while
the world s affluent spend fortunes on the most
trifling treatments poor people s lives are ruined and
often cut short prematurely by challenges that could
easily be overcome at low cost childbirth diarrhoea
malnutrition malaria hiv aids measles pneumonia
millions are avoidably dying from such causes each year
and billions of lives avoidably blighted by these
diseases of poverty drawing on in depth empirical
research spanning asia latin america and africa this
path breaking collection offers fresh perspectives from
critically engaged scholars protecting the health of
the poor presents a call and a vision for unified
efforts across geographies levels and sectors to make
the right to health truly universal

The Poor and Their Relief 2015-12-15
this publication considers how poor people in
developing countries can maximise their earning
capacity and find viable markets based on their
innovation and traditional skills as well as their
creative cultural and intellectual knowledge it
contains a number of papers which examine case studies
relating to the african music industry traditional
crafts and ways to prevent counterfeit crafts designs
the activities of fair trade organisations biopiracy
and the commercialisation of ethnobotanical knowledge
the use of intellectual property laws and other tools
to protect traditional knowledge whilst seeking to
maintain the art and culture of poor people the
contributions also recognise traditional skills must
develop viable markets in order to survive and the case
studies illustrate that culture and commerce can often
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complement rather than conflict with each other

Pro-poor Growth and Governance in
South Asia 1866
developing countries worldwide have been embarking on
smart cities programmes using new technology solutions
to improve public services faced with severe problems
of digital divide poverty unemployment inequality and
financial and social exclusion these cities have to
negotiate hard in order to reach their goals this book
examines urban governance digital divide poverty
unemployment and financial and social exclusion and
presents a theoretical perspective on inclusive cities
urbanization migration slums and affordable housing the
book aims at formulating and implementing an agenda for
inclusive equitable and sustainable urban development
in tune with the un sdgs the new urban agenda of
habitat iii and india s new national urban missions it
probes into the scope of adopting inclusionary urban
planning zoning and housing financing inclusive city
development and poverty alleviation through municipal
finance reforms using findings and lessons from
detailed field studies of indian cities it also
suggests an agenda for slum free and poverty free
cities in an attempt to make these cities more people
focused humane and inclusionary this book will be of
interest to scholars and researchers of political
science policy studies public administration urban
studies urban planning and management urban sociology
and geography besides being of interest to policy
researchers community workers grass roots researchers
policymakers and sociologists
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Protecting the Health of the Poor
1982
produced between 1850 and 1862 london labour and the
london poor is one of the most significant examples of
nineteenth century oral history the collection teems
with the minute particulars of the everyday bits and
pieces of london lives assembled into a precarious
whole by the author editor and principal investigator
henry mayhew mayhew was interested in the social fabric
of people s lives their labour and earnings but also
their families education leisure time and religious
beliefs what gives his case studies such immediacy is
that they seem to flow unprompted and uninterrupted
from the mouths of his subjects street sellers dock
labourers musicians rat catchers vagrants chimney
sweeps thieves and prostitutes all are captured in this
newly annotated and selected edition of mayhew s four
volume work historical appendices include a
contemporary map of london reviews of london labour and
other slum journalism from the period

The Poor Law Magazine for Scotland
1875

Measuring the Condition of India's
Poor 2004

Cobbett's Parliamentary Debates
2023-10-20
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Helping Poor people to Earn from
Their Knowledge 2019-09-30

Poor People's Knowledge 2010

Smart Cities and the Poor 1893

London Labour and the London Poor
2010-06-02

Groundwater, Self-supply and Poor
Urban Dwellers 1875

The Church at Home and Abroad

Freedom from poverty as a human
right: law's duty to the poor

Hansard's Parliamentary Debates
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